Minutes
Rose Hill Chamber of Commerce
General Membership Meeting
12 p.m. Thursday, July 21, 2016

Call to Order
The quarterly general membership meeting was called to order by President Jason Jones at the Rose Hill Recreation Center Thursday, July 21 at 12 p.m. Present were Vice-President Mia Lee, executive board members Dave Miller, Gina Mortimer, Dave Miller, Christina Zenner and Chris Wendt. General members present were Kathy Gomez, Dennis and Joyce Webster, Randal Chickadonz, Trudi Mankins, Angela Allen, Greg Thomas and Deron Lock.

Approval of Minutes
There were no minutes from the January 2015 general meeting but the executive board minutes from Thursday, June 16 were approved with a motion by Mortimer and a second by Miller.

Treasurer's Report
There was no treasurer's report.

Website Update
RH FamilyMed, RH Bank and RH Chiropractic had sponsored ads.
Members were encouraged to update their profile pages.
Training videos had been posted on how to use the Sell & Swap page, update profiles and Facebook.
The rental/sales was being revamped.

New Business
Gilley announced that new Rose Hill Police Chief Nelson Mosley was well received with a live Facebook feed of his installation. He also stated that Viking Corp. and Dynamic Inc. had made the final donations that allowed for the completion of the Veteran's Memorial statue that would delivered the following week. Memorial pavers were also available for $100 each. He also expected an announcement from Walmart on the property sale.

The Let's Put Rose Hill On The Map workshop is scheduled for Thursday, July 28 at city hall from 12-1 p.m. With RSVP to Emprise Bank.

The chamber dinner in June was declared a success and the chamber window clings were distributed. New table cloths had also been purchased for the event.

Fall Festival was discussed with Jones stating that it would be held in the Rose Hill Middle School parking lot again. Zenner stated that $250 had already been donated by the RH FamilyMed Center and $500 by Viking Corp. for the BBQ.

The executive board members approved $500 donation to the fall festival with a motion by Miller and second by Mortimer.

Old Business
There was no old business

[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting was adjourned at 12:45 p.m.                                                             By Chris Wendt
